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Freeport High School 
Transition Activities

January 27th @ 6:00 P.M.
Informational Session

All 8th grade students and their 
parents are invited to an evening 

informational session at FHS.   
The goal of this informational 

evening is to introduce our staff 
members, discuss academic 

expectations, inform students 
and parents about registering for 

high school classes, and 
demonstrate what the next four 

years should look like at 
Freeport High School. 

February 10 & 11
9:15-11:15am

8th grade tour and 
informational session at 
Freeport High School
All 8th grade students will 

attend a tour and informational 
session at FHS.  Students will be 

bussed over from DCS    

 You will be notified which day 
your child will be attending this 

activity.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Middle School Basketball

Tuesday, January 21
Girls A at St. Doms - 3:30pm
Boys A at St. Doms - 4:45pm

Thursday, January 23
Boys A at NYA - 3:30pm
Girls A at NYA - 4:45pm

Study Support
Study support is available for grades 6, 7, 

& 8.  This is a great opportunity to get 
extra help with classwork or homework, 
get caught up if you have missed school, 

or have a quiet place to work.

*Mondays through Fridays 8:00 - 8:30am

Any questions?  Contact Mrs. Freeman at 
freemand@rsu5.org

Talent Show
Thursday, March 12

Students interested in auditioning 
must send an email to Mrs. Hall at 

hallh@rsu5.org to sign up for 
auditions.  Name, grade, act being 
performed, and any music needed 

(digital file) must be included.

Auditions for students K-4 
Monday, February 3

 3:15-4:30pm

Auditions for students 5-8 
Tuesday, February 4 

3:15-4:30pm

Reminder:  
There is no school on  
Monday, January 20 
(Martin Luther King Day)
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The Maine Steiners, an all male 
acapella group from the University 
of Maine, visited DCS during their 
tour across the state yesterday!  

They joined our chorus for a mini 
workshop and then performed for 

our entire school.  We were so 
impressed by their talent and 

appreciated their visit and sharing 
their expertise!



Middle School 
Yearbooks are on sale
Order forms are in the main 
office or you can purchase 

online at ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Attention 8th Grade Parents:
The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for 
this year’s publication. If you have a digital copy, 
please email it to: kimber1572@gmail.com and if 
you have a photo that needs to be scanned, just 
drop off the photo at the of!ce and make sure 
that the                  students name is included                    
with the                     photo. We will return it to 
you as                              soon as possible. 

             Thank You




